Meeting with the representative of TAV Georgia in Batumi with Mr. Ali Ozgur Fehlivan
Saturday, 20 February 2021 16:40

The Chairman of thelnternational Investors Association of Georgia, Osman Chalishkan
Mzhavanadze, visited the representative of TAV Georgia in Batumi, Mr. Ali Ozgur Pehlivan, and
inspected the Batumi International Airport. During the meeting, the parties discussed the
resumption of air traffic and flight schedules, discussed the current problems in aviation in the
wake of the pandemic, and stressed the importance of expanding the Batumi International
Airport. The ongoing works at Batumi International Airport will be completed soon, as a result of
which Batumi Airport will be able to serve 1,200,000 passengers a year, which is important for
the development of our country's economy. The Chairman of the Association congratulated the
Batumi International Airport Administration and Georgia as a whole on this success. TAV
Georgia Representative in Batumi Mr. Ali Ozgur Fehlivan thanked Mr. Osman for their visit.




